

Work hard, be kind, be successful.

17th May 2019

Upcoming events

Wednesday 22nd May

Year 6 Residential Information Meeting at 9.30am and 5pm

Thursday 23rd May

School closed for Polling Day

Friday 24th May

School closes for Half Term at normal time

Monday 3rd June

Schools Opens

Thursday 6th June

Year 3 Swimming lessons begin

Friday 7th June — Monday 10th June

Year 6 Residential Trip

Wednesday 12th June

Year 2 Class Assembly

Thursday 13th June

Class Photographs

Wednesday 19th June

Year 6A Class Assembly

Tuesday 2nd July

Sports Day

Attendance Winners

The Attendance Winners this week are:

6A with 100%

Golden Tickets

Well done to the following children for receiving a golden ticket this week:

Safiya Alex Nicola Francesca



PUPAC

Reception — Amelia

Year 1—Amelie

Year 2— Idris

Year 3— Shiloh.B

Year 4— Mariana

Year 5— Nikodem

Year 6A— Whole Class

Year 6B— Whole Class

Sports Award

KS1— Luca

KS2— Rochelle

House points

Blue

812

Red

780

Yellow 725

Green

577

Kitchen Assistants

Step Academy Trust are looking for Kitchen Assistants for our South London Academies.

Further details and application forms can be found and completed via the following website:

www.stepacademytrust.org

Closing Date

Wednesday 5th June

Interviews

Monday 10th June



SATs

Congratulations to all of the children in Year 6 on completing their SATs tests. They have shown incredible commitment and passion all year.

We are very proud of all the children in Year 6!

Sports Day

Sports Day will be taking place on Tuesday 2nd July from 9:30am-12.00pm. The children will compete at various sports stations throughout the morning.

The final sprint races and medal presentation will take place from 11:30am-12pm.

We hope to see you on the day.

Safe Parking At School

Unfortunately a number of cars are still parking on the zigzag lines outside our school gates. This is very dangerous and it can cause visibility issues for pedestrians of all ages who are crossing the road to get to and from school.

Please can we ask you to park safely when dropping and collecting your child(ren) from school.

Many Thanks



Year 6 Residential Information Meeting

On Wednesday 22nd May at 9.30am and 5pm, Mr McNally and Mr Edge will be hosting a short Year 6 residential meeting in the school hall. This is to answer any questions you may have regarding the Hindleap Warren Trip. The Year 6 Residential Trip is from Friday 7th June—Monday 10th June.

Final payments for the Residential trip need to be made by Friday 24th May via your Parentmail account.

Thank you